
 
 
 
Memo to: Breezy Point Mayor and City Council  
 
From:  Jerry Bohnsack, Interim City Administrator 
 
Date:  November 4, 2024 
 
Re:  Shoreview Lane Repairs 
 
 
Spring of 2024 Shoreview Lane experienced an extensive amount of structural damage 
caused by the movement of the ice on Pelican Lake. The damage was temporarily fixed 
to allow traffic. Engineering to access the damage and provide a permanent fix to the 
roadway was completed and construction plans were drawn up and approved at the 
October City Council Meeting. Ads for bids were published and four bids were received 
for the project. Bids ranged from $120,637.65 to &185,775.00. 
 
Staff recommends award of bid to Gladen Construction (low bid of $120,637.65) 
 
 
 
 


